
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2020 
 
 
Illinois General Assembly 
Springfield, Illinois 
 
 
Dear Members of the General Assembly:  
 
On behalf of the Illinois Supreme Court, and in the interest of our continued commitment to both fiscal and 
environmental responsibilities, I am pleased to announce that the Annual Report to the General Assembly on the 2019 
Judicial Conference is now available on the Supreme Court's website at the following link: 
www.illinoiscourts.gov/SupremeCourt/AnnualReport_to_GA.asp.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this Report, please do not hesitate to contact the Administrative Office. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
    

Marcia M. Meis 
Director 
 
 
 
c: Honorable Anne M. Burke, Chief Justice, Illinois Supreme Court 
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